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School Values Winners 

Key Stage 1 & EYFS 

Faith – Olivia 

Respect – Aaron 

Kindness – Melissa 

Honesty - Mia 

Resilience – Kasia 

Key Stage 2 

Faith – Aiyana 

Respect – Seyi 

Kindness – Ayodeji 

Honesty – Oyinlade 

Resilience – Rares 

 

Whole School 
Jubilee 2025 

On Friday 24th January we will be celebrating the Catholic Jubilee Year.  Please send your 

child into school on this day wearing clothing that is either blue, green, red, yellow or 

white (Jubilee colours), along with a donation of £1 that will be going to the CAFOD 

charity. 

 

*Further details about the Jubilee Year will be sent out on Monday. 

 

Nursery 

 

 

Reception 
School Trip – Bedford Park 

We are pleased to inform you that we have arranged a trip to Bedford Park for Reception for Thursday 27th March 2025. 

This trip links to Reception’s Spring Topics of Spring and our Summer term topic of Minibeasts. This will be an excellent 

opportunity for the children to build upon their prior learning. As part of our curriculum, we engage with the children’s 

interests and we have noticed just how much the children have enjoyed searching for minibeasts in our outdoor classroom.  

 

The educational objectives for the visit are: 

1. To identify different minibeasts. 

2. To learn new vocabulary. 

3. To talk about where we might find different plants and minibeasts. 

 

The trip will last until 2pm, when the children will board the coach back to school ready for dismissal at the normal time of 

3:15pm. Children will need to be in school for the normal time of 8:35am.  

We would like children to wear their PE kits and trainers. Depending on the weather, we may ask your child to bring a pair 

of wellington boots.  

Your child will need a packed lunch for this trip. If your child requires a school packed lunch, you can make this request to 

your child’s class teacher as soon as possible.  

 

The cost of this workshop will be £12.30 per child.  Payments should be made via SchoolComms by Friday 7th March.  By 

paying for the school trip you will be providing your consent for your child to participate.  If payment is not received, then 

we will take this as you not consenting for your child to participate. 

 

Reminder: PE days is a Tuesday – children should be in school in their PE uniform with trainers – velcro – no laces please.  

 



If your child qualifies for pupil premium please email office@stursulasprimaryschool.co.uk providing your permission for 

your child to participate in the trip - any offer of a contribution would be appreciated. 

Year 1 

 

  

Year 2 

  

 

Year 3 

 

 

Year 4 
Homework 

Please can you make sure children are completing their spelling, maths and grammar homework. It is due in every 

Thursday.  

St Philomena’s Grammar homework: Please complete page 28 

 

Year 5 
Space Dome 

We are pleased to inform you that Year 5 will be having a Space Day on Monday 17th March 2025 - this will involve a Space 

Dome coming into school. 

The educational objectives for the Space Dome are: 

1. Exploring our planet, moon, sun and solar system;  

2. Seeing how the above move and identifying what we see in the sky.  

3. Star-spotting to discover the constellations. 

 

This experience will take place during the school day, so please ensure that your child is dropped off and picked up at the 

normal times.  

The cost of this experience will be £10.50 per child. Payments should be made on SchoolGateway by Monday 3rd February 

2025.   

If your child qualifies for pupil premium please email office@stursulasprimaryschool.co.uk providing your permission and 

any offer of a contribution would be appreciated. 

 

By paying for the Space Dome, you will be providing your consent for your child to participate.  If payment is not received, 

then we will take this as you not consenting for your child to participate. 

Year 6 

 

 

St Joseph’s  
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